
From: Oreen Skiba <Oskiba@rmhcalberta.org> 
Sent: March 10, 2025 11:37 AM
Subject: Ronald McDonald House Lakeland golf- registration is open

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Registration is now open for the June 14th Ronald McDonald House Charity golf classic being held at the Cold Lake 
Golf & Winter Club:  Ronald McDonald House Lakeland registration link.  Consider sponsoring the tournament or 
registering a team and help us continue to raise awareness and funds in support of RMHC Alberta. The event 
includes a shared golf cart, 18 holes of golf, food and drinks, raffles, auction, and prizes. Sign up now and please share 
with any golfers in your networks.

Oreen Skiba
Provincial Events Senior Manager
C. 780-217-6020
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